
 

CIRCULAR 

 

            June 26, 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are glad to inform you that the School Cabinet Elections are scheduled to 

be held on 27th June 2025. Following the elections to formally recognize and 

celebrate the newly elected student leaders, we will be conducting the Investiture 

Ceremony on 1st July 2025. 

 

Coincidentally, Doctor’s Day is also observed on the same day. As a token of 

gratitude and appreciation for their invaluable service to society, we would like to 

cordially invite all parents from the healthcare community to join us for this special 

celebration. 

Your presence will truly inspire our students and add value to the occasion. 

 

Date: 1st July 2025 

Venue: School ground. 

Time: 10am 

 

We look forward to your gracious presence. 

 

Best regards, 

STEM SCHOOL. 

 


